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June 23, 2017

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila

MEMORANDUM
FOR MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary

This Department

This refers to the memorandum dated 21 June 2017 of DPWH National Capital Region Director
MELVIN B. NAVARRO, endorsing the request Quezon City 1% District Engineering Office District Engineer
Roseller A. Tolentino, for the modification of the project stated hereunder:

PROJECT DESCRIPTION PHYSICAL TARGET / COST
LOCATION Per GAA e Per :
UACS: 292003020401946 Asmadified GAA/Original | As modified
MFO-2 Flood Management MFO-2 Flood Management Physical Physical
Services: Construction/ Services: Construction/ Target Target
Maintenance of Flood Maintenance of Flood 2.000 Im 1,410 Im
Mitigation Structures and Mitigation Structures and
Kanlaon Drainage Systems: Drainage Systems:
St Construction of FIgod Mltlgatlon Rehabilitation and ) Unit Cost Unit Cost
Quezon Structure - Rehabilitation and Improvement pf Biak na Bato | p10 oo7/1/ 00T/Im P14.18T/ 8T/
City Improvement of Kanlaon St., | St., Quezon City e
Quezon City -
(Upgrading of Drainage
(Construction of Flood Structure along Road)
Mitigation Structure) Estimated
Allocation: Cost:
P20M P20M
Justification:

e Change of the project location since the improvement of Kanlaon Street has been implemented by the
LGU of Quezon City. To utilize the fund allocated for the flood control of District I of Quezon City,
modification is requested for the transfer of the fund for the upgrading of the drainage system in at Biak
na Bato Street to minimize flooding on the area;

e The increase of the cost per unit is due to the inclusion of Reinforced Concrete Manhole instead of Curve
Inlet Manhole for its strength and durability due to the passing of heavy vehicles on the road.

Based on our evaluation, the submitted request for modification of the said project is in order; hence,
approval hereof.is recommended to the Secretary.

APPROVED /DISAPPROVED:
/\__-;

MARK A. VILLAR

Secretary

NOTE: Copies of the approved project modification requests are forwarded to the Office of the Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral., PhD,CESO I.
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